
Berkhamsted Gymnastics Club 
February 2023 

membership@berkhamstedgymnastics.co.uk 

2023  
Welcome to February’s newsletter - the days and weeks have passed by so fast 

since returning from Christmas. 
This year we are celebrating our 50th anniversary and we wish to continue to 

thank you for your support. Please see below information about our 50th 
celebration.   

 
Our club is a charity run gymnastics club and we are looking for committee 

members. If you would like to be involved, please send your enquiry to 
secrtary@berkhamstedgymnastics.co.uk  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Lost property  
To help prevent so much lost 
property, please make sure all 
clothing is labelled so that we 
can return it to its owner.  
 

These pictures indicate our current lost 
property.  

 
Items not collected by 1St 

March will be taken to the 
charity shop, and bottles 

thrown away. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VAULT Badge  
Congratulations to all the gymnasts for 

working so hard just before half term and  
passing skills on their Vault badges. 

 
Please check your email box and reply if 

you have received a congratulations 
message from us.  

 
Badges are tested every 6 weeks just before 

the children break for half-term.  
 

The next badge we will be testing is BARS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Easter Camp  
Please book via your LoveAdmin account 

if you are a club member or via our 
website if a non-member.  

Gymnasts aged 4 can only attend for the 
morning slots.  
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Club Kit 
Don’t forget – we have a range of our club kit 
available for you to view and purchase in the 

club. Further information on sizing can be 
found on the website or please contact 

membership@berkhamstedgymnastics.co.uk 
for more information. Club kit can be 
purchased through your Love Admin 

account.  
 
 

  
 
 
 
Below is our Club Calendar, this can 
also be found on our Noticeboard 
outside the front door of our venue,  
or by visiting our website.  
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